
 

                   UPCOMING EVENT 

   

                Spring Break April 14-18  

     

                      Registration  
We are continuing to register new students.  
Thank you to all our parents for all of the 
wonderful word-of-mouth advertisement.  We 
have registered many friends of current students 
for next year and your loyalty and wonderful 
comments about our school are very much 
appreciated! 

 
                  Spring Weather Is Here 
The weather is changing and getting much 

warmer.  Please remember to put sunscreen on 
your children in the morning before they come to 
school.  Also remember that water, mud and 
sand play are in season now, so extra clothing 
and shoes in the bucket each day are a must!  
Dress children in layers so that teachers can help 
them adjust what they are wearing as the 

weather changes throughout the day. Please 

label all jackets! 
 

                 Parent/Teacher Conference 
May 23rd is Parent/Teacher conference day! Sign 
ups will be coming soon. School will be closed 
that day for all half and extended day students. 

Daycare is available for full time children from 

12:30-5:00. Please have your child eat lunch prior 
to coming to school. 

           

                             Donations 
We will be gardening quite a bit and would love 
any extra potting soil, seeds, or gardening 
supplies (examples, pots, clear plastic cups, 
watering cans, etc.).   
Used towels and or blankets 
 
                         

                    Book Challenge!! 

Thank you for supporting our book challenge and 
helping us promote the love of reading!! The 
children had so much fun watching their books 
read be added to the wall.   
 
 

Room 4 read a total of 219 books!! 
Top Reader~ Camille Rossi 
 

Room 5 read a total of 227 books!! 
Top Reader~ Mabel Bennett 
 

Room 6 read a total of 190 books!! 
Top Reader~ Malcolm McConnell 
 

Room 9 read a total of 39 books!! 
Top Reader~ Zakai Jayaraj 
 
 
Popsicle Party on Wednesday 4/9 to celebrate all 
the kids hard work!      
                          

                    Reminder… 
We love to talk to each of you and wish we 

could do it more, however, please limit 

conversations with teachers as they need to be 

supervising the other children. If a conversation 

requires more than a few minutes, please 

request a phone for a later time. Thank you for 

helping us keep all our children safe.      
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